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LCCC Applauds Governor’s Nomination of 
Assemblymember Rob Bonta as California’s 

next Attorney General  
 
California – Today, the Latino Caucus of California Counties (LCCC) congratulates 
Assemblymember Rob Bonta on his nomination to become California’s next Attorney 
General.  
 
“I want to congratulate Assemblymember Rob Bonta on his nomination to be 
California’s Attorney General,” said LCCC President V. Manuel Perez. “I also want 
to thank Governor Newsom for his leadership and insight to make the best choice for 
California. Assemblymember Bonta is incredibly intelligent, tenacious, and determined 
and the LCCC cannot wait to work together on all issues that affect disenfranchised 
communities throughout the state.” 
 
“The LCCC could not be more excited for Assemblymember Bonta’s recent 
nomination,” said LCCC Vice President Debra Lucero. “At a time where divide and 
hate are perpetuated daily in this country, California continues to be the nation’s gold 
standard of inclusion and diversity. As the first Filipino Attorney General, Rob Bonta 
will undoubtedly work to protect all Californians and ensure that there is no 
community left behind.” 
 

### 
 

The Latino Caucus of California Counties is an organization which encourages the 
engagement and involvement of its Board and membership, works to provide solutions 
to issues and concerns of our Latino communities, and promotes Latino leaders.  
 
 


